
 
 

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE! 

We hope you all had a lovely, relaxing holiday and enjoyed yourselves whatever you did. It’s great 

to be back at school again and see the children so smartly dressed and eager to learn lots of new 

exciting new things! They have already settled into their new classes beautifully. 

 

PE KIT and LABELLING 

Please can you make sure that all the children from Year 1 to Year 4 have their PE kit in school, 

including trainers to go outside, as we want to make the most of the Autumn weather. 

Reception children do not require a PE kit at the moment. 

Also please could we beg you to label all items of uniform, and coats, with your child’s name 

so if they lose anything they can be returned. 

 

SPARE WELLIES 

Please can you send into school any spare wellies your children have grown out of (nursery age 

upwards).  They are very useful on wet days! 

 

LIVE KITCHEN 

Our exciting new lunch system starts on Monday.  All email addresses provided have now been 

updated in the live kitchen system so if you have still not received an email with login details 

please let the office know.  Similarly if you have not yet provided your email address, please do so 

as soon as possible so that you can pre-order meals from home with your child.  Please note the 

system is only being used for the pre-ordering of meals at the moment, all payments are still 

being collected through the School Gateway or by cash or cheque into school. 

 

Please note DINNER MONEY is now £2.10 per day/ £10.50 per week,  

payable at the BEGINNING of the week. Payment can be made for longer periods in 

advance, eg monthly/termly, if you prefer but to assist reconciliation it would be helpful if 

payment could be made for exact amounts in multiples of £2.10 please. Thank you. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

 Friday 8th September – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 15th September – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 22nd September – Out of School Achievements 

Friday 29th September – HARVEST FESTIVAL 

(Please note we will let you know when Reception WOWs start) 

Sally Hobson 
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